
State closes all bars, restaurants 

Issued: March 15, 2020 
 

In an effort to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the State of Illinois has 

mandated the closure of all restaurants and bars, effective at the close of business on 

Monday, March 16.  

 

For updated information on closing, cancellation and COVID-19, please see the Village’s 

dedicated coronavirus page at www.TinleyPark.org/COVID-19. 

 

http://www.tinleypark.org/COVID-19

